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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 50(T) of 2019 
 

Southampton VTS – Calshot Radar Replacement 
 

Notice is hereby given that Calshot radar replacement works are taking place on the 30th and 
31st October. During this period VTS radar surveillance will be maintained through Browndown 
radar. 
 
Mariners are advised that Browndown radar is not optimised for navigational assistance (NAS) 
within the precautionary area. 
 

Mariners are reminded of LNTM 14 of 2019 regarding Moving Prohibited Zones and Clear 
Channel Vessels and should ensure actions and intentions are readily apparent to those 
navigating in or near the Precautionary area. 
 
Further information is available through Southampton VTS on VHF 12 or 02380 608 208. 
  
 
This notice will be self-cancelling 01st November 2019. 
 
 
 
                 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 

Ocean Gate  

Atlantic Way 

Southampton   

Captain P J A Buckley 

Harbour Master 

 
 
 
28th October 2019 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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